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Institute of Chinese Studies - The Chinese University of Hong Kong INSTITUTE OF CHINESE STUDIES

December 1, 2021

Announcement

The Young Scholars Visiting Scheme 2022 Invites Three Visitors

The CUHK-CCK Asia-Pacific Centre for Chinese Studies (CCK-APC), Institute of Chinese
Studies is pleased to announce that the Young Scholars Visiting Scheme 2022 has invited the
following three scholars to visit for a period of three to four months:

1. Dr. Meimei ZHANG, Occidental College, USA;
2. Dr. Ying Xin SHOW, Australian National University, Australia;
3. Dr. Florence MOK, Nanyang Technological University, Singapore.

CCK-APC congratulates the selected applicants and looks forward to welcoming them.
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